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The Fruit Fly 
Thank you to everyone in the East Tamaki School 
community for supporting the processes to ensure 
there is no spread of the fruit fly. We have used 
this as a real learning opportunity for the students. 

This has increased their awareness of biosecurity 
for New Zealand. 

Building Renovation 

We are currently renovating the library and 
Room 5 and 6. This is likely to be completed next 
term. The library will be bigger than it was and 
will become an information centre. Room 5 will 
be a technology room and Room 6 will be the 
science room. This is a very exciting project and we 

look forward to the learning that will happen in 
these spaces. 

Meet the Teacher  

Thank you very much to all the parents who came to the Meet the Teacher 

sessions this week. It is always beneficial to work in partnership with parents and Whanau on student achievement. If you did not come to Meet the Teacher sessions then please talk to your child’s teacher. 
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Kia Orana, Malo e Lelei, Fakaalofa Lahi Atu, Talofa Lava, Tena Koutou Katoa, 


Warm greetings to you all.








Te Kura O Tamaki Rawhiti











2019 DATES





 


TERM 1 





29TH JANUARY– 12TH APRIL 





TERM 2 





29TH APRIL– 5TH JULY 





TERM 3 





22ND JULY– 27TH SEPTEMBER 





TERM 4 





14TH OCTOBER– 12TH DECEMBER








Kia Ora Koutou Katoa


Sarah Mirams


Principal

















